
Public comment 18-0488-EL-BGN 

 

From: Riley, Drake  

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 8:23 AM 

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 

Subject: 18-0488 - Proposed turbine location 

 

Now that the detailed design plans are available online, turbine #85 is located too 

close to my property line per the current setback rules and the scale provided in 

the legend. This is not legal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov


I am a resident of seneca county, A tax paying voter of ohio, and i oppose the 

seneca wind farm llc (case number 18-0488-EL-BGN) project. I have educated 

myself on the issue and have come to the conclusion that the project will have a 

lasting negetive effect on me, my family, and my community for generations. the 

cost to our community outwieghs any speculative benefits. Seneca county is part 

of scenic ohio and not an industrial zone. I ask that you do not approve this or 

any industrial wind project in ohio, until the growing health,safety,and trespass 

zoning issuse associated with industrial wind projects are properly addressed. 

This project and any industrial wind project should be subject to all local township 

laws before approval. I have chosen to stand with the growing majority in seneca 

county against these invasive industrial wind projects 
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